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5th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

General Election Thursday 12th December 2019 

There will be a General Election on Thursday 12th December 2019. This means that school will have to close so 

polling can take place on that day.  

In order to safeguard our pupils we have no choice but to close on this day, we can only apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause, but we are sure you will understand that the reason for this closure is beyond our 

control. 

Governors have been left with no option as Electoral services have no other venue available within the boundary. Inset 

days have already been allocated and school cannot safeguard the children efficiently as all entrances must remain 

open for voters.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


